Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 2nd May



























Willow class have had a great week! They have all enjoyed the sun and most of the children have been happy to have sun cream on! The children are starting to tolerate wearing hats and are all happy to play in the shade when it gets too hot. This week in our maths lessons, the children have enjoyed exploring capacity but emptying and filling containers of water. They have also explored weight by balancing scales.

> Have a lovely weekend! Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Olivier for winning our safe award this week! This was awarded for walking safely with adults to the swimming pool.

Thank you to all parents for sending in photographs of children's favourite places.

Please try and send something if you haven't already! Send to: willow@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Please send in sun cream and hats (we will use school sun cream if not)

Thank you!